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Ref. No. 14-190/2023-PCI l;?)g&é? Q4 SEP 2024

To

All State Pharmacy Councils / Union Territories
All the Institutions approved by PCI-

- u/s 12 of the Pharmacy Act, 1948

- for conduct of course

Sub: Celebration of 4th National Pharmacovigilance Week 2024 - reg.

Sir/Madam,

This has a reference to the subject cited above.

In this connection, please find enclosed herewith the Flyer received from Officer-in-Charge,
PvPI, Indian Pharmacopoeia Commission, Ghaziabad, India.

All Pharmacy Institutions are requested to celebrate the 41 National Pharmacovigilance Week
2024 from 17 — 23" September 2024. The theme for this year’s National Pharmacovigilance
Week is "Building ADR Reporting Culture for Patient Safety".

In view of above, all the Pharmacy Institutions are requested to prepare ICT materials like
Posters, Banners and Pamphlets etc. for the purpose for disseminating of information and
awareness about ADR Reporting to general public.

Your kind support is solicited in the matter.

This issue with approval of Competent Authority.

Yours faithfully

B UINEEL o o f S&
(ANIL MITTAL) —
Registrar-cum-Secretary



